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Question for written answer E-003817/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Ivan Jakovčić (ALDE) 

Subject: Jellyfish 

According to research of the FAO, a UN organisation, jellyfish are increasingly widespread in the 
world's seas and oceans. Studies show that jellyfish are particularly present in the Adriatic and Black 
Seas. Allegedly, the reasons for the unwanted mass presence of jellyfish are global warming and 
overharvesting of fish. 

Does the Commission share the opinion of the FAO and what measures is it taking to restore the 
biological balance in European seas? 


